
 

The City of Ann Arbor 
 

Invites you to join us at the… 
 

West Park Storm Water Project 
Public Meeting #2 

 
 

Public Meeting 
 

Monday, February 13, 2012 
7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Slauson Middle School Media Center 
1019 W. Washington Street 

 
 
In 2010, the City and the Washtenaw County Water Resources Commissioner’s Office 
undertook a stormwater quality improvement project in conjunction with the planned 
renovations in West Park. During construction, some inadequacies were found with the 
design of the system, and the collapse of one of the swirl concentrator units was 
experienced at the end of the project. The City has now completed an investigation of 
these problems, and is developing a plan to correct them in 2012. 
 
This meeting, the second in a series of two meetings, will focus on the technical 
aspects of the proposed design. The design consulting firm, Orchard, Hiltz & 
McCliment (OHM), will be present to go over their draft design plans for modifications 
to the stormwater treatment systems, and discuss the results of the localized modeling 
that they performed. City staff will also discuss the next steps to be taken to complete 
the project, an updated schedule, and address any questions or concerns. 
 

For more information, contact Nick Hutchinson at (734) 794-6410 x43633  
or by e-mail nhutchinson@a2gov.org 

 
 
 City of Ann Arbor, Michigan 

301 E. Huron Street, P.O. Box 8647 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107-8647 

Website: www.a2gov.org   
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